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Please vote no on this Bill that Restricts access to the Willamette River. It is bad for Oregon families and unnecessary as the river is 
already highly regulated and allows for surfing in very few spots with no evidence that a specific boat or activity is harmful to the 
river. Please don’t let a select group of wealthy homeowners take away our River. 


